
 
To all Clubs and Life Members, 

 

6th April, 2018 

 

2018 Motorcycling NSW Board Election Declaration 

 

Clubs and Life Members were notified early in March of the upcoming MNSW Board 
elections, and were provided with nomination forms to provide to their members if they 
were interested in nominating for one of the two available positions on the Board of 
Directors.  

With nominations having closed on March 31 for the 2018 Board elections, and only two 
nominations having been received for the two available director positions, the election is 
now considered an Uncontested Election, and the two candidates are declared to be elected 
unopposed, and will begin new 3 years terms as of the AGM in May. No Board election will 
be required for 2018. 

The two successful candidates were the outgoing directors, Tim Sanford and Michel 
Constantinou, who nominated to recontest their positions. 

We will provide more information next week regarding the process for nominating for Sports 
Committee positions. 

The AGM will still take place as usual in May, where the audited financials will be presented, 
and a number of Constitutional changes will be proposed for members to vote on at a 
Special General Meeting immediately after the close of the AGM. 

 

Yours in Motorcycling 

 

Dave Cooke 

CEO 


